Use this letter if your school is in School Improvement Year 1 and Choice IS available.

Dear Parents:

Our schools are committed to providing a high-quality education program for your child.  We are working hard to provide programs to help all students succeed in our school district.  Your child attends School Name, which receives federal Title I funds to provide additional opportunities for your child to meet state achievement standards in reading, writing, and mathematics.  Last year, your child’s school did not make Adequate Yearly Progress (AYP) for meeting the state proficiency standards in reading, writing, and mathematics.  Unfortunately, your child’s school did not make AYP for the 2005-2006 school year for the second year.  For this reason, the state has identified your child’s school as a School in Need of Improvement.  This is because:

Compared to other (elementary/middle/high) high schools in the district, School Name has less students doing well in (reading/writing/mathematics).  If you would like more information regarding your child’s school and how it compares to all schools in the district, please contact 

 at 

 or visit the Arkansas Department of Education’s website at http://arkansased.org/.

The school district is committed to providing exciting new programs to your child’s school that will make the 2006-207 school year more successful.  Some of these programs include the following:

You are also very important to your child’s education.  We invite you to become more involved in your child’s school, such as:

Based on the AYP status of your child’s school, your child is eligible to transfer to another public school in the district that is not in need of improvement, and the district will provide transportation to that school.  You may wish to transfer your child to one of the following schools listed below, which made AYP:  

· List schools and provide each school’s academic performance

If you would like for your child to transfer to another school, please contact 


at xxx.xxx.xxxx.  Thank you for your continued interest in your child’s education.

Sincerely,

District School Superintendent

